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            February 18, 2022 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of February 18, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 7 5 1 1 
Percent of Cases this week     0.80%         1.01%     0.37%    0.88% 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 266 155 69 42 

Change from Week Prior -2 -2 -1 +1 
 

Transmission status remains LOW 
DISTRICT PERCENT 0.80% 

 
As of last evening, the 4th District Appellate Court ruled to dismiss the appeal related to covid mitigations.  
This decision was reached after the Joint Committee on Administrative Rules (JCAR) suspended the 
renewal of emergency mask mandate earlier this week. Forrestville Valley will implement local control in 
regard to all mitigation measures and we will post our weekly transmission levels at all building sites. 
Please note this does not change testing for students/staff with symptoms or quarantine periods for positive 
cases and household contacts.  
 
This recent court decision does not apply to district transportation. Students and staff are REQUIRED to 
mask while participating in all district transportation. This federal TSA mandate is currently in place until 
Friday, March 18th. 
 
Again, we want to thank you for your patience throughout the school year. Our goal is to continue to move 
forward with as little disruption to education as possible. We will continue to communicate our case 
numbers weekly and ask you to implement masking and other mitigations strategies based on our local 
data and in the best interests of your family. 
 
As a reminder, there is no school on Monday, February 21st.  May you have a wonderful long weekend 
ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Smith 
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